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I support HB 3214. We have a few counties in Oregon that have already 

implemented this and we need to expand it to the entire state. Enforcing existing 

cruelty laws is not enough to protect these amazing creatures from the inherent 

abuses of stealing them as babies from the wild and physically abusing them and 

forcing them to perform tricks for human entertainment. 


